


I just want to close by stating that I am grateful to the police for all that they do for our
community. They risk their lives on our behalf.  They are community stakeholders as
well and we really need to make them partners in a better Hamilton instead of vilifying
them.  We need to make sure that this is not a knee jerk reaction to what is
happening across the border.  Slow down this process, do some homework, do the
right thing, and do it out of concern for our community, don't just scapegoat our
police.   

Thank you,

Andrea Zians

 

 

 


